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pareto s manual of political economy is a classic study in the history
of economic thought for many reasons the most noteworthy of which
include the setting of general equilibrium economics within a choice
theoretic framework based on the opposition between tastes and obstacles
the definitive formulation of economic efficiency including the surplus
approach to collective welfare the technically flawed but nonetheless
insightful treatment of path dependence in consumer theory and the
introduction of non competitive market analysis to the general
equilibrium economics in so doing pareto s general study of economic
equilibrium not only substantially extended the contributions to
economic theory made by léon walras his predecessor in the chair of
political economy at the university of lausanne it did so in a manner
that was often contrary to walras s own thinking on the formalisation of
economic theory this english language critical edition of pareto s
manual of political economy a revised and extended translation of the
edizione critica published in italian in 2006 is a very significant book
for two main reasons first it is the only variorum translation of the
italian language manuale di economia politica originally published in
1906 and the subsequent french language manuel d Économie politique
originally published in 1909 second it includes extensive contributions
from the editors including annotations to clarify particular points in
pareto s text editors notes to critically reflect on major themes in
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led to their development and their anticipation of or influence on
subsequent ideas that emerged in economics and notes to the 1909
mathematical appendix to highlight the mix of insight and imperfection
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of the united states and foreign countries contains statistical data on
materials and minerals and includes information on economic and
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work is a must have for every reference desk readers will find sources
of information on such topics asbusiness lawe commerceinternational
businessmanagement of information systemsoccupations and careersmarket
researchguide to reference is used internationally as the source of
first resort for identifying information and training reference
professionals and this book will help connect librarians and researchers
to the most relevant sources of information on business and economics
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